
 
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Please take notice that the Town of Lawrence Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on 
Monday, July 14, 2013 at 6:00PM at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court for the 
following purpose: 
 
     A variance to Section 2.006 (F) of the Town Zoning Ordinance to allow an accessory 
structure within the required setback on Parcel L-899; located at 1668 Silhouette Lane.   
 
Jennifer Messerschmidt, Town Clerk 
July 2, 2014 
 
 

 
Posted at the following on  July 2, 2014 
 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court  Town Pumpstation, 1780 Crimson Court 
BP Freedom Road, 2746 Freedom Rd  E-mailed to town resident list 

             Mailed to property owners 
 
 


